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St. Philip Neri with St. Bede 
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Attendance last week: 
92.9% 

 

FS1am 

FS1pm 

FS1 30hrs 

71.8% 

85.7% 

100% 

FS2KW 
 
FS2TG 

90.0% 
 
95.2% 

Y1RB 
 
Y1CG 

84.0% 
 
90.7% 

Y2DK 
 
Y2RT 

92.7% 
 
91.7% 

Y3HA 
 
Y3AN 

95.6% 
 
91.6% 

Y4NH 
 
Y4 SM 

97.9% 
 
93.8% 

Y5SC 
 
Y5VD 

95.6% 
 
92.2% 

Y6GM 
 
Y6NS 

92.6% 
 
97.0% 

Sports Day  

End of Year 

Reports  

It has been amazing to welcome families back to celebrate Sports 
Day this week. The children were really spurred on and encouraged 
by your attendance. It was great to see you all. Well done to all of 
children for taking part, our Year 5 and 6 helpers and to school staff 
for organising the events.  

Extreme Temperatures 

Please be reminded that 
your child will receive 
their End of Year Report 
before the end of next 
week.  

I’m sure you’re already aware that weather forecasters are pre-
dicting temperatures in excess of 35c on Monday and Tuesday 
next week. To help our children to be as comfortable as possi-
ble, we have made the decision to allow everyone to attend 
school in their PE kits on Monday and Tuesday even if they do 
not have PE. Obviously, given such high temperatures, we will 
limit the amount of time children spend outdoors and will ven-
tilate classrooms as much as possible. Please ensure your child 
comes to school with a hat, sun cream and a water bottle.  We 
also recommend that every child has sun cream applied at 
home each morning. We will continue to monitor forecasts and 
will inform you of any further adaptations that may be needed 
for later in the week.  

The Parish needs You!  

On Monday 18th July, there is a meeting for Catechists from the 
Mansfield Pastoral Area in St. Philip Neri Church Hall at 7pm. The 
Parish would welcome anyone interested in helping with any of 
the programmes - Children's Liturgy; First Communion - to come 
along and see if they feel they would like to be involved. Thank 
you in advance.  

Summer Fayre  

Thank you so much for your generosity at our recent Summer 
Fayre. Counting has taken place; SPA raised just over £1000. 
Huge thanks to all that helped make the afternoon a success.  



ECO Competition Winner  

Word of the Week 

Next week our Word of the Week is Awesome 
which will form the basis of our acts of collective 
worship throughout the week.  

Holy Mass 

Unfortunately, due to our priests’ other commit-
ments, please note there will be no Year Group 
Mass next week. A Whole School Mass, led by our 
Year 6s, will take place on the last day of term, 
Wednesday 27th July at 9.30am. All are welcome to 
join us.   

Contact:
To book your place:
Facebook – GCT Sports
Email - gctsportscoaching@gmail.com
Phone - 07899247676

Camp 1 – 9th, 10th & 11th August 
Camp 2 – 23rd, 24th & 25th August

9am-3pm (8am early drop off)

£20 per day 
£50 for the week 

For sibling discount 
please contact us

Location:
All Saints Catholic Academy 

Broomhill Lane 
Mansfield 
NG19 6BW 

Summer Sports Camp @ All Saints’ 

With the summer holidays just around the corner, the information below may be of interest to you.  

Huge congratulations to Blake whose eco-friendly masterpiece was se-
lected as the winner of our recent Severn Trent Water ECO competition.  
Well done to Anisia, who was 
selected as the runner up with 
her Bee artwork. Both children 
have won tickets to the Com-
monwealth Games, held in Bir-
mingham later this month.  We 
were overwhelmed by the num-
ber of entries to our ECO compe-
tition. We certainly have some 
very creative and budding artists 
in our school.  


